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SERVICE 
Pastoral Council Member 

• Terry Coulton has volunteered to join the 
Pastoral Council because we have lost a 
member to health concerns. 

Parish Work Day 
• The opportunity to participate in the parish 

work day will be September 19, 2020 in the 
Church, Moriarty Hall, and/or outside.  Sign-
up will be available for that date once the time 
is set. 

Thank You 
• Thanks to Michael Kuznicki for his assistance 

with the videotaping and streaming for the 
Masses at St. Charles 

 

Important Dates:  June 6 & 7 – Mass at St. Charles 
 

Next Meeting:  July 1, 2020 
 

Opening Faith Reflection Assignment:  Lexe Volk 
 

Closing Prayer:  Fr. Braden 
 

Meeting minutes submitted by:  Amy Jackson 

 
 
 

PRAYER 
Opening Faith Reflection by Deacon Jeff 
 

FORMATION 
Fr. Braden’s Report 

• Father welcomed everyone as the Parish 
Response Team (re-opening team) Mary, Ray, 
Ramona, Reba, Mike, Debbie, Dan, and Dr. 
Stout. 

Deacon Jeff’s Report 
• Education Ministry just met.  We had 5 

remaining classes that were unable to meet. 
• The Bishop has given Fr. Braden permission to  

confirm the St. Charles candidates. 
• Classes are going forward on schedule but will 

be looking at a variety of possible schedules. 
• Josh Edwards was brought into the church. 
• Deacon has applied for a grant that is a study 

of Jesus to possibly be held at night.   
Corpus Christi Procession 

• June 14 would be very difficult.  We are not 
able to host the procession at this point with 
the safety concerns in place. 

Plan to Return to Public Mass   
• The Diocese has put together information with 

guidelines and procedures as we start this 
weekend.  The webinar from the diocese has 
given the members information and training 
for our Eucharist, ushers, and volunteers.  We 
have received acceptance today for our request 
to proceed forward. 

• We are allowed to have 25% capacity at each 
Mass (at St. Charles approximately 60).  Not 
opening the balcony at this time.  The idea of 
having assigned dates, sign-ups, etc. was 
shared but the council wants to see how the 
first weekend for Mass works. 

 

HOSPITALITY 
Parish Directory Sign-up 

• Pictures will be September 22-26 and 29.  
Online sign-up will be available in the near 
future and will be the main sign-up for picture 
times.  Opportunity for people to call the 
office and schedule will also be available once 
the times are set. 

Summer Celebration 
• Tabled until next year. 
• Possibly looking for another time to celebrate 

as a church community once we have the 
opportunity to do so safely.   

• The parish picnic will be coming in the fall, 
and we will keep everyone posted on date and 
time. 

 


